
Sat 2/20/2016 11:47 PM 
 

 
 

I feel very honored for your kind invitation, and I would accept gladly. Before this, I 
wish to let you know that now I am 87, I still maintain my office in our Children’s 
Hospital, I am Expert Evaluator for the European Union since 1996, and I collaborate 

with an Editor of New York since a long time. I send you my CV. In 2014 I entered in 
the history of Pediatrics, and in Wikipedia.  
I wait for your decision.  
Best wishes, Luisa   
 


